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 The University of Toronto Campus Philharmonic Orchestra is a newly formed campus-

wide orchestra for non-music majors (undergrad and graduate), staff, faculty, and community 

members who play an orchestral instrument and enjoy playing music! Rehearsals are held 

once a week and we perform one program at the end of each semester before finals’ week.  

WE WELCOME EVERYONE TO JOIN US! 

The non-registered course is led by UofT graduate conducting students Lorenzo Guggenheim 

and Chad Emry Heltzel, and supervised by Director of Orchestral Studies, Prof. Uri Mayer. 

 Rehearsals. Once per week on Thursday evenings, 7-9pm in Geiger Torel Room  

(80 Queen’s Park– Faculty of Music) 

 Auditions. You are encouraged to audition but it is not a requisite for the participation in  

the orchestra. We want to get to know you! 

Please prepare two contrasting selections of 1-2 minutes 

 Audition date. September 13th 5-9 pm SIGN UP  www.bit.ly/UofTCampusPhil  

 First rehearsal. September 20th 7-9 pm 

 Repertoire under consideration may include: Mussorgsky/Ravel’s Pictures at an Exhibition, 

Rimsky-Korsakov’s Scheherazade, and Dvorak’s Symphony No. 9 “New World” 

 Join if you play: Violin, Viola, Cello, Double Bass; Flute, Oboe, Clarinet, Bass Clarinet, 

Bassoon; French Horn, Trumpet, Trombone, Tuba, Orchestral Percussion, Timpani and Harp 

 Purpose.  We offer undergrad and graduate students campus-wide the opportunity to play 

in an orchestra that doesn’t conflict with their academic and extracurricular activities in a 

committed but low-pressure environment. We believe that creating interdisciplinary 

collaboration and interdepartmental connections is part of the academic experience and 

generates a broader sense of community.  

 Questions? Feel free to email us at UofTCPO@gmail.com 
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